
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Erica Andersoneanderson@nasuad.org
CC: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 6/14/2017 1:46:39 PM
Subject: Re: Lieutenant Governor Association Soiree: NASUAD contacts

​Thanks very much for your email. I enjoyed our conversation. I talked to Darryl this morning, and I'll pass this 
on to him now. We're planning a trip to Charleston over the next few weeks, and perhaps we can include a 
meeting. I look forward to it, and thanks again.

P. S. Please remind me of your hometown. I want to tell my old boss from Eau Claire


From: Erica Anderson 
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 1:36 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Martha Roherty; Camille Dobson
 
Subject: Lieutenant Governor Association Soiree: NASUAD contacts 
 
Hi Danny ~
 
It was so nice to meet you Monday night at the Lieutenant Governor Association Soiree. It was a beautiful night and 
Tom and I thoroughly enjoyed our conversation with you. To continue our discussion about how NASUAD may be of 
assistance to the South Carolina Office on Aging, I’d love to offer an opportunity to meet face-to-face. This may be the 
best way to really facilitate a conversation about the most pressing needs in South Carolina and explore how we can 
best be of service. I touched base with Martha Roherty, Executive Director for NASUAD and found that she has 
recently been in contact with Darrel. Together they’re looking for a way to continue their conversation and simply 
haven’t had a chance to meet in-person yet. In light of this, we’d love to extend an offer to come to South Carolina to 
facilitate a conversation or invite you, Darrel and others from the Office on Aging to the NASUAD office in DC to do 
the same.
 
Thank you again for your offer to help us connect. We are truly looking forward to building this relationship as we 
explore how our expertise and resources can best add value to your states programming.
 
Sincerely,
~Erica
 
 
Erica Anderson, MA
Senior Director of Business Acumen
D: 202.499.5943
F: 202.898.2583
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